
BULLETIN      

SECURE AVIATION TRANSPORT LOCAL 16 

INTERNATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF MACHINISTS  

  
February 4, 2025  
   

Local 16 Paladin Northern Bases Bargaining 

Committee Representative  
  

 

Dear members of Paladin Screening,  
  

Please be advised that Natalie deBoer has agreed to replace 

Vic Greco as the Northern Bases bargaining committee 

representative.  
  

The term shall coincide with the current term of the Paladin 

Pacific region bargaining committee.  
  

Please join me in thanking Natalie for taking on such an 

important role.  
  

  

In solidarity,  
 

 

RSingh  
 

Rick Singh  

President   

I.A.M.A.W  LL16  

president@iamaw16.ca  

778-847-1016  
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